
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
OF WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION 

 
Date Notice Issued: Friday May 24th, 2024 

 
DATE OF INTERRUPTION: Tuesday May 28th, 2024 
 
TIME OF INTERRUPTION: 8:00am to 7:00pm  
 
LOCATION: River Road West, from 1388 to 1448 River Road West and 1395 to 1443 River Road West 
 
As part of the capital works project, River Road West Urbanization, from Veterans Way to Blueberry 
Trail (Contract No. PW-2023-15), the contractor will be completing work on the existing watermain.  
 
During the above noted times, water will not be available.  It is advised that residents who receive a 
notice properly prepare for the shut down by filling pots or jugs with tap water prior to 8:00am.  After 
completion of work, if you witness any discoloration, please run your cold water bathtub tap or outside 
tap for a minimum 5 minutes to clear the water service pipes.   
 
We regret any inconvenience this may impose on your household and endeavor to complete the 
necessary work as quickly as possible. 
 
Should you have any further questions regarding this notice, or you continue to notice discoloured water 
please feel free to call the Public Works office at (705) 429-2540. 
 
Yours truly, 
Town of Wasaga Beach  

 
FOR: 
Kevin Lalonde, P.Eng 
Director of Public Works 


